
From:  David Waggoner <davidpwaggoner@gmail.com>

To:
 
Scott Emblidge <emblidge@mesllp.com>, "John St.Croix" <john.st.croix@sfgov.org>, Mabel
Ng <Mabel.Ng@sfgov.org>, Mardoux Torrise <torrise@mesllp.com>, Peter Keith
<peter.keith@sfgov.org>, Sherri Kaiser <Sherri.Kaiser@sfgov.org>

Cc:  Shepard Kopp <shep@shepardkopplaw.com>

Date:  Thursday, May 17, 2012 10:16PM

Subject:  Sheriff's List of Expert Witnesses

Dear Mr. Emblidge,

Due to a computer/internet issue, I will not be able to formally file our
List of Expert Witnesses until tomorrow. However, I can convey that we may
call retired Sheriff Michael Hennessey as an expert witness. Sheriff
Hennessey can be expected to testify as to the personnel policies of the
Sheriff's Department. I will provide a more detailed and formal list
tomorrow.

Best Regards,
David Waggoner
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